With the program Transboundary Water Management GIZ supports the SADC Secretariat with the implementation of the SADC Revised Protocol on Shared Watercourses. The recently founded Cuvelai Watercourse Commission (CUVECOM) shall serve as an advisor to the Governments of Angola and Namibia on matters relating to the equitable and reasonable utilization, sustainable development and efficient management of the water resources of the Cuvelai basin. GIZ is supporting both countries in the institutional development of the CUVECOM. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]GIZ wishes to engage a water resources and environment specialist firm for the purpose of providing technical background information about the basin for CUVECOM’s institutional development and technical operations.
